
For the Week of  Sunday, May 23, 2021

ORDER OF TODAY’S WORSHIP OF GOD
Prelude

Announcements
Call to Worship
Psalm 104:31-35

Prayer of  Invocation
Song of  Praise

On Jordan’s Stormy Banks #552
Scripture of  Assurance

John 16:7-13
Offering

Recognition of Graduates

Song of  Praise
At Calvary #338

Scripture Reading
Acts 2:1-11

Sermon
Speak (and Hear) About God’s Deeds of Power

Song of  Praise
Because He Lives #213

Prayers of  the People and Lord’s Prayer
Benediction

SCHEDULE OF WEEKLY CHURCH ACTIVITIES

Monday - Burrito Ministry

Wednesday - Quilters

Next Sunday - Morning Bible Studies 9:00

Worship Service 10:15

ALL DEBTS FOR THE BUILDING ARE PAID OFF!

Thank you to all who so faithfully tithed and gifted the last many years. As of this week,

we no longer owe a debt on the campus. The building, roof, air conditioners, conversion to

natural gas, and a water line! With it all paid off, that is $1500 per month that will be used

for the glory of God and not the glory of the bank. Thank you all and praise God.

FUNERAL FOR JOAN SANDERS

Please join Harold Sanders as we celebrate the life well lived of Joan. Visitation is from

1:00 to 2:00 pm at Hickory Chapel with the service following at 2:00 pm. May God bless

Harold in his time of loss and all of us as we miss Joan’s faithful presence in the church.



STOTT-WALLACE MISSIONARY OFFERING FOR PENTECOST

Do you want to support our Cumberland Presbyterian Missionaries, like Patrick and Jessica

Wilkerson? Patrick was youth pastor at Jenkins, and now he and his family are missionaries

in Columbia, South America. If you would like to support our Missionaries, you may send an

offering at cpcmc.org/mmt/sw or Missions Ministry Team, Stott-Wallace Missionary

Offering, 8207 Traditional Place, Memphis TN, 38016.

RECOGNIZING OUR GRADUATES TODAY

Today we recognize our students who are moving to the next stage of their lives and

praying for God’s continued blessings. Congratulations graduates. Job well done!

CHOIR PRACTICE

We will not be meeting this week (the week of May 23rd) for choir practice, but will return

to 7:00pm on Tuesday nights beginning June 1st. Join the choir in making a joyful noise,

No experience needed. For more information, please see James Westerfield.

SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDIES

We have two Sunday Morning Bible Studies at 9:00 am.

1. A time of Christian fellowship and group-led Max Lucado studies meets in the gym.

2. Book Study class led by Bro. Jason and others focus on short writings from some of

Christianity’s most accomplished teachers. The group meets in the hallway

classroom between the gym and the sanctuary.

URGENT OR EMERGENCY PRAYER REQUESTS

You may contact any of the following to begin the prayer chain.

Church office: 615-776-2339,Coordinator Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077

Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRAYER REQUESTS FROM PREVIOUS SUNDAY

The Family & Friends of Joan Sanders, Harold Sanders, Praise for John & Janice, Jackie,

Michelle & Daughter, Archie, our baptized and dedicated children from last week

Mara Brewer, Henley, and Teagen Bucy.



Presenting the Jenkins 2021 Graduates:

Timothy Habegger, son of Michael and Anna Habegger, graduated from Genius Middle School this

spring. Timmy was on the Honor Roll all year and his hobbies include drawing and reading. He will

attend Knowledge Academy in the fall.

Luke Sentell, son of Brandon and Kara Sentell (and brother Jake), graduated from Mill Creek Middle

School. While at Mill Creek, Luke was a member of the Wrestling team, where he placed 3rd in

State this year! He also enjoys playing rugby, working out, hanging out with friends, watching

movies and playing on his phone. In the fall, Luke will attend Nolensville High School.

Joseph Richard Fuqua, son of Ed and Jackie Fuqua, graduated from Nolensville High School this

spring. He was in the culinary program for 3 years and was awarded the “Knight Making A

Difference” his freshman year for his volunteerism with Jenkins Church, the Burrito Ministry, as well

as always being the first to volunteer to help with cooking and serving meals for various school

dinners (band, football, etc). Joe was also part of the Knights Football team his senior year. Joe

graduated with an extra diploma for service to his community for his volunteerism. Joe is excited

about attending UT Chattanooga this fall with the prospect of attending the nursing program when

he becomes eligible.

Adam Robert Strasser, son of Chad and Sarah Strasser and grandson of Charles and Sara Strasser,

graduated from Page High School. During high school, he was a member of ROTC and was involved

in the Williamson County 4H Shooting Sports where he was State Champion for 2 years! Adam enjoys

working on his truck, cars and dirt bikes. This fall, Adam will attend Tennessee College for Applied

Technology.

Noah Carlson, son of Jim and Tobi Carlson, graduated from Middle Tennessee State University with

a degree in Music Business. While at MTSU, Noah was a member of the Omega Delta Psi - a

recording industry student organization. Noah is currently in manager training at Panera Bread. His

long-term goal is to work as an audio engineer in concert touring and studios.

Reagan Nicole Hardy, daughter of Rod and Cindy Hardy, graduated Summa Cum Laude from the

University of Tennessee at Chattanooga with a Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing. While at UTC,

Reagan was a member of Sigma Theta Tau, the Nursing Honor Society. She is now working at

Vanderbilt Hospital in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit.

Kyelee Elizabeth Hudson, daughter of Lindsey Hudson and granddaughter of Bill and Mary Beth

Roland, graduated this spring from the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga with a degree in Art

Education. Upon graduation, Kyelee plans on teaching art.

Tom (JT) Strasser, son of John Strasser, graduated from University High School, Indianapolis,

Indiana Class of 2017; and graduated DePauw University, Greencastle, Indiana Class of 2021

in Film Studies/Urban Planning.

Congratulations, to all the graduates!


